
Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello Chris, 

(ender, Laura 
Tuesday, March 03, 2020 9:10 AM 
cbowers@dic-kc.com 
Pending Amendment Request for NRC License No. 15-32819-01 - Additional 
Information Required 

My name is Laura Cender and I am currently processing your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission licensing request to 
name Kaley J. Pippin, M.D. and Kristin E. Williams, M.D as authorized users on your NRC license. I called and left a 
voicemail for you yesterday, but email may be a better way to reach you. 

In order to complete processing of the amendment request please submit a copy of the ABR Nuclear Board certifications 
for each physician. A letter from the ABR indicating that both physicians had passed their board examination was 
provided, but a copy of the actual certificate is required. Additionally, please provide the medical license numbers for Dr. 
Pippin and Dr. Williams as well. 

You may send your response to me directly via email. Please include a signed and dated cover letter with your response. 

Please feel free to contact me at 630-829-9712 or send me an email if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura 

Laura (ender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 
Phone: (630} 829-9712 
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